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I'd like to express my opposition to the plan to build a waste incinerator in Easter Creek, as a 
resident I strongly believe that we'll be affected by the pollution produced by this incinerator. 
Everywhere in the world, this sort of waste process is installed away from the main residential 
areas, if is necessary to build one a more suitable place should be located, this is project 
outrageous for the vast population of western Sydney. 


